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TITLE: Consideration of Letter of Intent from the University of Hawaii at 
Manoa College of Education’s Educator Preparation Program to 
Develop an Early Childhood PK-3 Added Field Program 

 
 
 
The Hawaii Teacher Standards Board accepts the University of Hawaii at 
Manoa’s College of Education Letter of Intent to develop an early childhood 
education educator preparation program. This program will recommend 
candidates who wish to add the field of Early Childhood Education PK-3 to their 
existing Hawaii teaching license. 
 
A letter shall be sent to the UH-Manoa College of Education informing them of 
the Board’s acceptance of their Letter of Intent. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:   Terry Lynn Holck 
 
Referred to:   Teacher Education Committee 
 

 

 

 


